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Dear customer,

Herlev, 2022

Regarding compliance with the REACH regulation.

With reference to your enquiry regarding the REACH regulation and how Carl Ras
A/S complies with it, we can provide the following information.

Carl Ras markets products from reputable suppliers who can provide documentation,
for meeting international guidelines based on the UN Global Compact.

Based on this approach, Carl Ras A/S has formulated guidelines that we expect all
our suppliers to meet, as a minimum. These guidelines are described in the attached
Code of Conduct for suppliers to Carl Ras A/S.

Among other things, our suppliers must of course meet the current REACH
regulation on the use of chemicals and hazardous substances in general.

As far as we are aware, none of the materials we currently use in the production of
our “articles” is designated as containing a substance of very high concern within the
scope of REACH and we do not foresee that the supply of any products is likely to be
affected by the implantation of REACH.

Carl Ras A/S will continue to fulfil its role with the requirements of REACH, mainly by
conveying information as and when available.

We hope this information answers your enquiry and look forward to doing business
together.

If you have additional questions, please contact: indkoebshelpdesk@carl-ras.dk

Best regards,

Carl Ras A/S
Brian Simonsen Djurhuus
Head of Procurement
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